
Health & Social Care -study 
programme

Thank you for applying for a place to study at Craven College in September 2020. To 
give you a head start, our tutors have created a list of resources and activities to help 
you prepare for your course.

READING MATERIALS (BOOKS, MAGAZINES AND NEWSLETTERS)

BTEC National Health and Social Care Student Book 1: For the 2016 specifications (BTEC 
Nationals Health and Social Care 2016) Paperback – 24 Jun. 2016 ISBN-13: 978-1292126012 

Care Magazine available at https://www.skillsforcare.org.uk/About/News/Care-magazine.aspx 

SOCIAL MEDIA ACCOUNTS TO FOLLOW

Craven Jess https://www.facebook.com/craven.jess.9 

Craven College Health and Social Care https://www.facebook.com/groups/1679976242156558/ 

Zoe M Craven https://www.facebook.com/zoemcraven.craven.3 

WEBSITES

BTEC Health and Social Care https://qualifications.pearson.com/en/qualifications/btec-
nationals/health-and-social-care-2010.resources.html 

Crash Course Psychology https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PL8dPuuaLjXtOPRKzVLY0j
JY-uHOH9KVU6 

Department of Health and Social Care https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/
department-of-health-and-social-care 

Joseph Rowntree Foundation https://www.jrf.org.uk/ 

Simply Psychology https://www.simplypsychology.org/ 

WORK EXPERIENCE LINKS

We have links with North Yorkshire County Council and several other local care homes, however it 
is advisable that you secure your own placement to maximise your experience. If you are hoping to 
progress on to the Extended Diploma in Year 2 it is adbisable that this placement is NOT an early 
years setting. 



ACTIVITY - PLEASE COMPLETE THIS BY FRIDAY 26 JUNE

Covid-19 Pandemic – create a poster outlining ethical dilemmas surrounding the treatment of 
Covid-19 patients in hospitals and care homes.

APPLICANTS 

Please complete this activity by Friday 26 June where you will present the results of the activity at 
our Future Student Morning.

The Future Student Morning will be delivered as a virtual event where your course area tutor will 
give you an online webinar, you will shortly receive an email with a link to sign up for this event.

If you have applied for a course starting September 2020, it is essential for you to sign up for this 
event as you will receive information about your course, enrolment and key dates.

Further details can be found at www.craven-college.ac.uk/events.

If you can’t attend the event, please email marketing@craven-college.ac.uk with your name and the 
subject area you have chosen to study and we will arrange for your tutor to contact you.

Finally, don’t forget to join the Health & Social Care Department Facebook Group to keep up to date 
with everything related to your course: 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1679976242156558/


